From: Alison OSuIIivan_

Sent: 06 September 2023 08:57
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Bulls field

| wish to oppose this development as a resident along The Street. The traffic has doubled within the
last year and accidents are happening regularly. More houses mean more traffic and our village is
not able to take this. Constant delays on roads and resources are draining our once known villages. |
have dumper lorries passing my house all day at least 100 each day the noise and pollution is
unbelievable

A O’Sullivan





